
 Well its official, I am Commodore of Bay View Yacht Club!  
Thank you to all the members and families that came out to the 
Change of Watch Ceremony on January 9th.  Thank you for sup-
porting me and the other members stepping up into leadership 
roles.  For those of you who were not able to attend the ceremony, 
I would like to share a goal I have for this year as a club: 

It’s Communication!!! 

When I say communication, I don’t mean everyone run to the bar 
and start sharing all our business with our guests and family mem-
bers visiting the club.   Please keep Bay View business for the 
meetings as this is what they are intended to service the club.  I 
believe a lot of our issues come from “bar talk”.  For those of you 
who may not know what I mean by “Bar Talk”, I believe its peo-
ple sharing thoughts and ideas after a couple cocktails, while not 
being properly aware of the whole situation.  Thus rumors start 
and usually make situations bigger and worse than they need to 
be. 

So going forward this year I would like to ask all members to 
work on their communication.  If there is a problem or situation 
please talk to the chairman of that committee, or if you don’t 
know who that is please talk to me.  I will direct you to the correct 
person or let you know what the next steps you need to take, that 
are both in your best interest and that of our wonderful club. There 
are many situations that can be avoided by simply talking to the 
right person.  If your dock is in need of a repair-please contact the 
dock repair committee chairman, if there is an issue with your key 
card-please speak with IT chairman, if there is an issue with the 
club house maintenance-contact the house manager, if there is an 
issue with your bar account-talk with the bar chairman.  Thank 
you in advance for working together….Cont’d on next page... 
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Report from the Commodore Cont’d 

 This last month has been a little slow (haha) on the calendar for Lady 
Courtney and I, which was just fine with us as the next few weekends are filled 
with meetings and balls.  On January 12th we attended Perrysburg Boat Club’s 
Ball at the Carranor Hunt and Polo Club in Perrysburg.  This is our second year 
having attended this ball and it did not disappoint!  The food was delicious and 
they always have an amazing video showcasing their club throughout the year.   

For upcoming events at the club, the Commodores and Fleet Captains are 
working together to set the calendar and will get it out to the membership in the 
next few weeks.  Please check flyers at the club, the website, Facebook, and 
emails to see what events are coming up at the club.   

Here are a few upcoming events for the 2019 Commodore Ball fundraisers: 

February 1st- Chili Mac Dinner at 6pm $10 

February 8th- Chicken Marsala Dinner at 6pm $10 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Commodore David Krell 

419-779-0883 

 Hello everyone, just a few reminders from the bar for this month. I just 
wanted to remind everyone that it is imperative to treat the bar staff with the same 
respect and treatment as you would treat another member at the club. The bar staff 
are there to serve us, and deserve our respect. All issues pertaining to the bar 
should be directed to the bar manager only, please refrain from involving bar staff. 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me via 
phone or email.   

 A few other notes — key cards and fob's are located behind the bar for 
purchase from any bartender. The cost for these will be $10. All four doors are 
now switched over to the new key card system, and your yellow door cards are no 
longer necessary and will not work to open any doors to the clubhouse. Lastly, 
membership dues may be paid at the bar via credit and debit cards, please note 
there will be a processing fee based on the amount you wish to pay. Please have a 
printed copy of your dues/bill to accompany your payment if you are paying by 
credit card.  
 
Sincerely,  
Tony Blank- Bar Manager 
419.574.2674 
ronski08@gmail.com  



Report from the Vice CommodoreReport from the Vice CommodoreReport from the Vice CommodoreReport from the Vice Commodore    

 It’s hard to believe it is already February. As most know this 
year for myself is membership. The Commodore gave me a crash 
course on this so I am off to a good start. If anyone knows of anyone 
that would like to join or has questions about membership please send 
them my way. 

Lady Moe and I will be starting to fund raise in April for our ball. We 
are planning on keeping this to a minimum with different ideas.  

On January 9th was the Change of Watch. I would like to welcome 
Commodore David and Lady Courtney on their new adventure and 

also Rear Commodore Ken Campbell and Lady Carrie. I am sure they 
have fresh ideas for the upcoming year and am looking forward to that. 

Thanks again for the membership support and as always if there is any concerns, ideas or 
questions please contact me. 

 

Vice Commodore 

Chuck Martin 

419-466-3167 

Vice Commodore 
Charles Martin 

Top 10 Most-Watched BoatUS Videos of 2018 

1. “How to Drop & Retrieve Your Anchor”: Capt. Eric Sorensen of Sorensen’s Guide shows you 
how to drop anchor for a nice afternoon on the water in calm conditions. 

2. “How to Dock a Twin-Engine Outboard in a Really Tight Slip”: BoatUS Magazine’s Lenny 
Rudow shows you stress-free techniques for backing your twin engine boat into the worst slip in the 
marina — right up against the pier with an oversized boat across the fairway. 

3. “5 Outboard Maintenance Jobs Most People Forget”: Yamaha technician Sean Stahl of 
Annapolis Boat Sales explains to BoatUS Magazine’s Lenny Rudow five outboard maintenance jobs 
that people commonly forget to do. 

4. “How to Make a Fender Board to Protect Your Boat”: Fenders on your boat are great, but they 
don’t do much against a piling. For that you need a fender board. Here’s how to make one yourself. 

5. “Come Alongside a Dock in 3 Easy Steps”: If you have a boat with an engine, you’re going to 
need to dock your boat at a fuel dock at some point. Here’s how. 

6. “3 Tips for Using a VHF Radio”: When you’re on a boat, your VHF radio is your link to the 
outside world. Here are three helpful tips for ensuring your VHF performs when you need it. 

7. “Navigate Using a Smartphone”: BoatUS Magazine’s Lenny Rudow explains how to use your 
smartphone as backup navigation on your boat using preloaded navigation apps. 

8. “Put Your Boat on a Lift”: BoatUS Magazine’s Lenny Rudow shows you how to easily and safely 
put your boat on a boat lift, even in wind and current. 

9. “How to Call for a Tow”: You’re out for a nice day on the water in your boat, when your engine 
won’t start. Or, maybe you ran out of gas or stuck on a sandbar. What do you do? 

“Predeparture Boating Checklist”: Capt. Eric Sorensen from Sorensen’s Guide gives you his 
predeparture boating checklist for items you should inspect or do before you spend a day out on the 
water on your boat. 

Boaters can subscribe to BoatUS videos by going to www.YouTube.com/BoatUS. 



Bay Views Advertising 

ATTENTION: New lower AD Prices  >>>> Business Card Size Ads $50.00 Per 
Year. Partial Year $5.00 Per Month. 

The Bay Views Is Sent To All BVYC Members and AYC Clubs, by U.S. Mail And Is Also 
On Our Website: www.bvyc.org. Send info to: rogerjhoffman@outlook.com and/or 
nemo@bex.net.  

Report from the Rear Commodore 

 All I can say is WOW!  Here we are just about two weeks into 
my term as Rear Commodore and things have really changed.  We are 
starring at several inches of snow and freezing temperatures, and our 
first official party is just around the corner.   

Super Bowl 53 is February 03, 2019 and we are going to have a great 
time!  Lady Carrie and I are working out the details but what we do 
know is that we are providing chicken wings and chunks.  We just 
need people to please bring a dish to pass.  Everything kicks off (Yes 
cheesy pun intended!!) at 530 with kickoff at 630.  

 

 We go right from the Super Bowl party to our Valentines celebration on February 
16th.  We will be having the world famous Lasagna from Judi Rogers and crew. After 
dinner we are proving you a comedy show with some of the regions best comedians.  So 
come for the food…stay for the show.  

 

 After Valentines comes the Jigs Dinner in March. Stay tuned for up coming events 
and remember spring is just around the corner so lets spend some of these winter 
weekends hanging out together supporting our club.  

 

  We are always looking for help with these events so please if you are willing to 
help or have a dinner in mind let me or Lady Carrie know! Also anyone wanting to rent 
the club please feel free to contact me to get it set up.  Stay warm and see you soon. 

 

Rear Commodore  

Ken Campbell 

567-868-1832 

Kasey7172@yahoo.com  

Rear Commodore 
Kenneth Campbell 

Important Reminder: There are new electronic locks installed on the doors. 
YOU MUST USE A NEW KEYCARD FOR ENTRY.  New cards are 
available for purchase at the bar.  

Rear 
Commodore 
Picture 
Coming 
Soon 



The Deadline for the Bay Views  

Is the 20th of each month.  Articles submitted after the 20th may be 
omitted from that months issue.  If possible send all reports, notices, 
flyers, etc. to: nemo@bex.net and/or rogerjhoffman@outlook.com 

February 
Birthdays 

 
01 Andria Seifert 

02 Ken Alexander 

02 Christopher Bennett 

02 Brett Rogers 

03 James Bayshore 

04 Sue Corey 

06 Rick Kronsperger 

06 Richard Nelson 

10 Phil King 

11 Gary Eff 

11 Pat Mutchler 

12 Terry Trimmer 

14 Terry Obliske 

14 Hwa Thorsby 

15 Gennifer Sparks 

16 Linda Gaertner 

21 Donald Hoste 

24 James Byrne 

24 Douglas LaLonde 

24 A. Gregory Mayer 

24 Charles Sager 

Gas Dock Hours 

 The Gas Dock is 
CLOSED Call the 
club if needed. 

Bay View Yacht Club 

Bar Hours 

Starting October 1st 2018 

 

Monday      3 pm - 11pm 

Tuesday     3 pm - 11pm 

Wednesday  3 pm - 11pm 

Thursday   3 pm - 11pm 

Friday   1 pm – 1 am 

Saturday   1 pm – 1 am 

Sunday   1 pm - 11pm 

 

During the week the bar may close early if no 
members are present. Please call ahead if arriving 

late during the week. 



Inter-Lake Yachting Association (I-LYA) Update 

 

 The 2018 I-LYA Fall Meeting was held in Perrysburg, OH on 11/30/18 – 
12/1/18.  There were numerous meetings at which the regatta committees 
evaluated the 2018 regattas and began planning for the 2019 regattas.  Also, the 
General Membership meeting was held at which much boating related information 
was shared and the 2019 officers and trustees were elected. 

2019 Bridge Officers: Commodore Cindy Johnson-Mintus, PCYC; Vice 
Commodore Steve Hyder, DBBC; and Rear Commodore Bob Lang, WRYCC.  
Trustees elected to a three year term include Dale Vanderford, DBBC; Bruce 
Sattler, SSCC; and P/C Arne Hansen, JRSC.  The trustees appointed John Bedford, 
PYC, to complete the unexpired term of R/C Bob Lang. 

The 2019 Boat Show edition of the I-LYA News was released in early 
January and is available on the I-LYA website at www.i-lya.org.  You are 
welcome and encouraged to sign-up to receive the newsletter via e-mail by 
clicking on I-LYA News and Subscribe.  Additionally, I will ask that it is 
distributed via club e-mail blast.  The ILYA News will publish five more 
editions this year, as follows: 

Edition   Publication Date 

Spring Meeting  3/1/19 

Launch    5/11/19 

Regattas   6/25/19 

Results Issue   9/10/19 

Fall Meeting   10/30/19 

Looking ahead, the I-LYA Spring meeting will be held at the Doubletree Hilton, 
Westlake, OH on April 5 – 6, 2019.  The primary objective will be planning for the 
2019 regattas.  The Powerboat committee may be seeking some committee 
chairman; if you are interested in helping out with the regatta contact me.  Also, if 
you have feedback, positive or negative, from the 2018 regatta please let me know.  
Additionally, a vendor’s fair will be held in the hotel during the meetings. 

2019 Regatta Dates: 

Junior Sail: July 14 – 18 

Senior Sail: August 1 – 4 

Powerboat: August 7 – 11 

Junior Powerboat: August 7 – 11  

Please, if interested, contact me to learn more about the regattas. 

I-LYA Delegate, P/C Scott Kneisel, scott.kneisel@bex.net 











2019 Officers 

 

Commodore        David Krell 

Vice Commodore       Charles Martin 

Rear Commodore       Kenneth Campbell 

Recording Secretary     Don Griffith 

Financial Secretary      Deborah Trimmer 

Treasurer         Tricia Dunn 

Fleet Captains       TBD 

Board of Trustees 

 

Board Chairman – P/C Scott Kneisel 

Vice Chairman – John (Woody) Wlodarczyk 

Secretary – P/C Rob Pawloski 

Commodore – David Krell 

Gary Eff 

Brian Rogers 

Chuck Shanteau 

Alternate – P/C Doug LaLonde  


